
From: David Kirk [mailto:hdparchitecture@hotmail.co.uk]  

Sent: 04 May 2017 16:22 
To: Brace, Carl 

Subject: Re: Land opposite Whitchurch school 

 

Dear Mr Brace 
 
Further to our recent discussions we would be grateful if the previous site layout 
plan together with plots 1 & 3 could be superseded with the attached. 
 
I can also confirm that we are happy to agree to an extension of time for 
determination until 14th April 
 
Should you require anything further please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
David Kirk 
HDP Architecture 
  
tel.07966 686297 
www.hdparchitecture.co.uk 
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